
Memories (continued): George Chung Dick Ha (66) 
 
March 11, 2015  
 
Hin-Shing:  Recently I found in the wykontario.org website that someone had written a tribute to 

my good friend 吳茂生.  It was not anybody of class of 66. 
 

Anyway I am happy to see the tribute because 吳茂生 was really a good man.  We were in the 
same class all the way to Form 5. After that he went on to Lower and Upper 6. I did not. 

 

The last time I saw 吳茂生 was 40 years ago in 1975.  We and a few other classmates got together 
and we took some photos - one photo I am still keeping.  (See attached) 

 
 
March 12, 2015 
 

Fong-ying:  First I would like to say thank you for a tribute well written because 吳茂生 deserves 

every bit of it.  吳茂生, Luke 雲漢燊 and I were pretty close through the years at WYK.  I guess it is 

because of our personality and temperament. We were quiet and mind our business type.  However 

吳茂生 was more zealous and enthusiastic about life. For many years he served as an altar boy and to 

the Father(s) at that time 吳茂生 was their favorite student. 
 

If I can add to the tribute I would say 吳茂生 was a solid and humble man.  At the gathering in 
1975 never once he spoke about his scholastic achievement or showed his status as an achieved scholar.  

In 1994 the year 吳茂生 passed away I was in Hong Kong and when Luke 雲漢燊 told me the bad news, 

we knew we had lost a great friend. 


